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We are very concerned with the quantity of trucks using the roads in the area. The noise is going to be very audio as
coming down the landmark summit they will have to use their compression breaks j-breaks and that much traffic is
going to damage the road and who is going to be responsible to repair the early breakdown on the service.
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